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Illness Policy 

Please respect the other children, staff, and our 
efforts by keeping your children home when they 
have a contagious illness.  These illnesses 
include:  vomiting, fever of 101 degrees or 
above, diarrhea, pink eye, or anything else 
deemed contagious by your child’s physician.  
We are always glad to have the children back to 
daycare once they have been symptom and fever 
free without the use of Tylenol or Motrin for 24 
hours 
 
 

               January themes 
    Week 1:  Snowmen 
        Week 2:  Bears  
        Week 3:  Birthdays 
        Week 4:  Animals  
         

    
 

         
Dress Appropriately for Winter 

Please send your children with appropriate shoes, 
coats, and hats for outside play. We provide gloves 
except for the Pre-K room. (they can handle their 
own) We try our best to get outside everyday at 
least once if not twice! Our state guidelines 
recommend we go outside unless it is raining or 
there is a weather advisory. Please label all 
clothing with your child’s name as well.  

 
 
      

 
 

 
Rate Increase 

Rate increase effective Friday, January 3rd for the 
New Year.    
The rates are as follows:  
Infants/toddlers $250 
2yr, 3yr, 4yr, Pre-K $235 
Part time $210 
Multiple student discount for full time is $40 

 
Snow Closings 

If Fayette County Schools are closed or delayed 
due to SNOW or ICE, we will be delayed until 
8:00 am.  This usually allows enough time for 
the snow to melt and the roads to clear.  We 
want our teachers, parents, and children to arrive 
safely.  If roads do not seem safe by 8:00am or 
conditions become more hazardous, we will close 
for the day.  Delays and closing information will 
be broadcasted on TV channel 27 (WKYT), 
Facebook page, and the Procare App. 

     
Be sure you have downloaded our Procare app 
using the email sent to you upon enrollment.  
Also, allow push notifications so you will receive 
the necessary information in a timely manner.  

 
Wee Care will be CLOSED 
Wednesday, January 1st in 

observance of New Year’s Day 
and Monday, January 20th for 

Martin Luther King Jr. Day 
  
 
 
 


